Don Lund Memorial Scholarship

To: All 2024 Woodbury Central High School Seniors

Don Lund was a 1972 graduate of Woodbury Central High School. He
started his education at Moville Grade School in the 1% grade and in spite of being
born with no hands or feet he thrived in school and left a lasting mark on all who
were fortunate enough to attend Woodbury Central with him.

After High school he went on to attend college at lowa Lakes Community College
and the University of lowa.

After college he began a lifelong career as a journalist covering his beloved Iowa
Hawkeyes.

He was also a published author, writing his autobiography “No Hands, No Feet, No
Problem”,

Don passed away on April 11, 2022 and a celebration of life was held. Memorials
were contributed in Don’s memory, so we, his classmates from 1972 decided to
use this money for 2 scholarships to Woodbury Central seniors in his name,

If you are interested in applying for one of these $1200.00 scholarships please
write an account of your years at Woodbury Central, any community activites you
are involved in, work history, financial need and your plans for the future.

Please fill out the enclosed application form and send your completed information
to:

Don Lund Memorial Scholarship PO BOX 315 Moville 1A 51039

NO LATER THAN MARCH 15%,



